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World Book Day 
We had a superb day yesterday as we celebrated the gift of books. It was wonderful to see all the incredible book characters 
as the children arrived at school in their outfits. Rob Lloyd Jones, the famously fabulous author of Wild Boy, Jake Atlas stories 
and many others, was our special visitor for the day. He read to the children and told them all about his journey to become 
a writer.  
The book boxes that children created are inspirational and displayed for all to see in school. Overall, the day was truly inspiring 
for the children and staff and reminded us all of the joy of reading. Thank you to all parents and carers for supporting the 
children and the whole school on World Book Day and helping us to ensure all our children develop a love of reading and 
books. 

  

 

Author Inspiration in Class 7 
After meeting Rob Lloyd Jones, the children were inspired 
to write wonderful stories including their own illustrated 
front covers. It was an ‘authorly’ wild world book day and 

thoroughly enjoyed by all.   

 

Big Lent Walk 
During the season of Lent, we will be joining our parish on the 

‘Big Lent Walk’. We hope to raise £200 as a school and much 

more as a parish to support CAFOD with their work, helping 

families around the world whose lives are in danger because of 

hunger and malnutrition. Children and staff with be walking 

200km collectively before Good Friday. We will be doing this 

during the school day and everybody is also invited to join our 

parish on Sunday March 26th, straight after Mass when 

everybody will be walking together. You can support us by 

donating any small amount of money on this CAFOD  

fundraising page or supporting children to complete their 

sponsor form (which they will receive soon) and returning it to 

school. 

https://cafod.enthuse.com/pf/suzanne-walker


                                         

 

                                    Super Stars of the Week      

               
Nursery Ebemen - Superb effort when retelling stories. 

Reception Loki - Fantastic writing about pancakes. 

Mahmoud – Amazing phonics work and fantastic 

improvement with listening.  

Class 1 Philip – Excellent effort and perseverance in 

reading. Tiffany – Beautiful kindness to all her friends. 

Class 2 Sophia – Good progress in reading.  

Aaden – Wonderful effort and good progress in reading and 

writing. 

Class 3 Kelechi - Fantastic efforts in Maths. Faith - Always 

having a great attitude to learning,  

Class 4 Lily-Grace – Thoughtfulness towards others as she 

remembered us on her trip to Rome and sent us a postcard 

from the Vatican City! Maja S - Always being ready to learn 

and completing work to a high standard 

Class 5 Emily – Always a Sacred Heart role model.  

Denzel – A superb week and excellent behavior. 

Class 6 Samuella – A wonderful attitude and great effort in 

every lesson. Sarah – Excellent progress in writing.  

Class 7 Ifu - A kind and considerate member of the class this 

week. Daniel- A wonderful piece of writing. 

Class 8 Kenrick - A fantastic role model and always helping 

to live out our school mission.  Isla - 100% effort in every 

maths and English lesson. 

Class 9 Abigail - Wonderful writing this week. 

Boris - A great attitude to learning and school.  

Super Reading Awards  

Silver Trophy Winners 
Class 6 for reading 166,448 words and scoring 26.7 points. 

Gold Trophy Winners 
Class 9 for reading 491,372 words and scoring 71.7 points. 

                                                                                                                                                                           
 

Class Attendance Winners  

CLASS 2 achieved an amazing 99% AGAIN attendance this 

week. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

  

Keep Our Children Safe 

SHOW YOU CARE –STOP AND PARK ELSEWHERE  

 
PLEASE DO NOT STOP OR PARK on Knutsford Road opposite the 

school or outside the school between the hours of 8am and 5pm as 

clearly marked on the yellow signs on either side of the road. 

St Joseph’s Penny 

We are delighted to be taking part in the Lenten St 

Joseph’s Penny Appeal, raising money for children, mums 

and dads across the Diocese of Salford who need help.  

 
The St. Joseph's Penny boxes will be distributed to classes 

next week and we hope you can encourage your family 

and friends to spare a small amount of change to fill the 

box during Lent. Boxes should be returned on 3rd April. 

Lunch Menu 06.03.23 to 10.03.23  
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More World Book Day 

 


